
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 2nd November 2017 
 
 

This notification is regarding the Public Domain works & ATP BBQ’s.  
 
Public Domain Work 
As you would have noticed, hoarding and fencing is being installed around the entry garden, Innovation 
Plaza and also the Oval. This will continue to be installed over the coming days however we will be 
leaving the areas open for as long as possible.  
 
We anticipate that we will need to close it off next week. I will send another notification once this date is 
confirmed. Once closed, all pedestrians will be required to use Cornwallis Street to access the site. 
 
The bike racks will be relocated tomorrow from the entry garden near the station, to the pocket park at 
the rear of the National Innovation Centre building.  
 
BBQ’s 
The BBQ’s have been re-instated and are up and working so please call security on 9209 4666 if you’d 
like them to be turned on. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns on the above, or if you require more information, please contact 

me at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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